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Q.  Reference: Island Industrial Non-Firm Proposal, non-firm capacity limits. 1 

Will the individual non-firm limits (MW) from the respective Island industrial contracts still be in 2 

place if the Non-Firm Proposal is approved? Why or why not? If the individual non-firm limits are 3 

not intended to stay in place, how and when would the non-firm limits be changed? If individual 4 

non-firm limits are intended to stay in place, please indicate the principles relied upon by Hydro 5 

to continue to impose non-firm limits in light of the change to market pricing and the principles 6 

applied to establishing capacity limits in Labrador. 7 

 8 

 9 

A. Individual non-firm (interruptible) limits for Island Industrial Customers (“IIC”) will remain in 10 

place as per customer’s power service agreements. 11 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro doesn’t have an objection to working with IIC regarding 12 

revisions to non-firm limits in their service agreements. Non-firm studies for IIC would need to 13 

consider the Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study Review proceeding and wind integration 14 

studies currently in process. 15 


